To: Chair Brenner, Vice Chair O'Brien, Ranking Member Ingram and members of the Senate Education Committee

Re: SB 293

Greetings,

My name is Jane Kuhns and I am from Madison County. Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on Senate Bill 293.

Our founding fathers risked their own lives that we, current day, may have the right to worship God freely from government tyranny. Our schools used the Bible to teach children how to read. Many of our schools were held in the community church. What has happened to our country?

I think we all agree we do not want the government to be our nannies. Parents have the God given right to make decisions on their children's behalf. The schools are there to support the individual families.

The families of Ohio need SB293. Parent's choice to allow their children to attend RTRI during school hours.

Thank you for allowing me to express my desire for SB 293.

Sincerely,

Jane Kuhns 7931 Amity Pike Plain City, OH 43064